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Yolo Fire Protection District 

P.O. Box 466 

Yolo, CA  95697 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES – March 6, 2023 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Yolo Fire Protection District met on March 6, 2023, in a special 

session at the Yolo Fire Station and at 37693 Washington St. property.  Commissioner Steve Weiss 

called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM. 

 

Commissioners present:  Steve Weiss, Chuck Hermle,  and Lynnel Pollock. 

Commissioners absent:   none 

Also present:  Chief Dan Tafoya, Asst. Chief Manuel Tafoya, Tina Day, Mandy Tanberg 

 

Introductions:  None.   

 

Public Comment: None. 

 

Correspondence and Informational Items:  None 

 

Walk Through Inspection of Property to be Purchased at 37693 Washington St., Yolo:  Our realtor 

Mandy Tanberg joined us in a walk through of the property.  After viewing the property the 

Commissioners agreed to accept it as is even though it was noted that much clean up is needed. Ms. 

Tanberg will move forward with the documentation needed to close escrow today. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:50 AM. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Lynnel Pollock, Secretary 


